OOP FOI PREM:EX

From: s.17

Sent: July 17, 2020 1:47 PM
To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX
Subject: Fw: Mandate Latter
From:s-17

Sent: Friday, August 09, 2019 4:32 PM
To: Hockin, Amber PREM:EX

Cc: Hagglund, Jarrett PREM:EX; Aaron, Sage PREM:EX

Subject: Re: Mandate Latter

Looks fine. “Months ahead” instead of “coming months ahead” ... in last para.

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 9, 2019, at 1:35 PM, Hockin, Amber PREM:EX <Amber.Hockin@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Premier here is a draft mandate letter for your review for PS Kahlon. Geoff has seen it as well. Please
advise if you would like any changes made. Thanks, Amber

From: Kristianson, Eric PREM:EX
Sent: August 9, 2019 11:00 AM
To: Hockin, Amber PREM:EX

Cc: Kennedy, Christine PREM:EX; Robinson, Jon PREM:EX

Subject: Mandate Latter
Importance: High
Amber,

Attached is the penultimate draft of the requested mandate letter. If you’re good with the content,

could you have Debbie proof and format?

Thanks
Eric Kristianson
ADM, Strategic Initiatives

Office of the Premier, Deputy Minister’s Office

778-698-8511 (office)
778-584-1248 (cel)
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